The monthly meeting of the AC/GC Booster Club was held on August 7, 2019 in the high school library. There were five members and Superintendent Dennis McClain in attendance. President Kim Betts called the meeting to order. Crystal Hanson presented the Treasurer's Report and read the Secretary's Report in the absence of Julie Plowman.

There were no funding requests approved this past month.

In New Business, Kim reported the Guthrie Center Fire Department purchased a new popcorn machine for the concession stand. The department will use the club's old popcorn machine at the fire station. Kim will send a thank you note to the department.

In Old Business, Melissa Shadlow showed the completed Charger Pride poster. Posters will be available during school registration at all campuses. Booster members will distribute the posters to sponsors in the upcoming days. Sponsor appreciation packets will be prepared during the September Booster Club meeting.

Food prep dates were changed to August  $19^{th}$  and  $21^{st}$ . These will begin at 5:00 in the high school kitchen.

The Charger scarves donated by the Royal Neighbors will be handed out during the Homecoming football game.

Updates were given regarding the victory bell and storage shed projects.

The next meeting will be held on September 4th at 6:00 in the high school library.

Respectfully submitted,

Kim Betts, for Julie Plowman